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NAME OF PERSON SUBMITTING ARTICLE

    BIG BORE MATCH WRITEUP



SHOOTERS NAME


MFG+CAL. OF GUN

SCORE

	P-INT
	Bill Urbank
	TC 30 Herrett
	32

	S-INT
	Doug Edney
	TC 300 Whisper
	31

	U-INT
	Bob Ochs
	XP 7 BR
	40+4

	US-INT
	Doug Edney
	XP 6.5 TCU
	31

	UAS-INT
	Steve Powell
	Rampro 7 BR
	40+6


SMALLBORE MATCH WRITEUP



SHOOTERS NAME

         MFG + CAL. OF GUN
       SCORE

	P-INT
	Doub Lash
	TC
	25

	S-INT
	Doug Edney
	TC
	24

	U-INT
	Gordon Lash
	Anschutz
	35+3

	US-INT
	Doug Edney
	TC
	28

	UAS-INT
	Gordon Lash
	Anschutz
	40+7


FIELD PISTOL MATCH WRITEUP



SHOOTERS NAME

         MFG + CAL. OF GUN
       SCORE

	P-AAA
	Steve Powell
	TC 22 Hornet
	16


	We had a very lite turn out for our June match with around 15 entries for the day due to threatening weather. We did have to pause the match for about an hour for a mid day storm and threatening lightning but we were able to get back to shooting when the storm passed. It was great to have Doug and April Edney from Pennsylvania join us to get a few guns in as they passed through on their way to Michigan to shoot another match the next day. Despite the weather we did have some good scores fired between the storms and dark skies. In big bore unlimited Bob Oches shot a 40x40 and Steve Powell got all of them in UAS. Funny story about UAS and a guy named Rich Baird who also HIT 40x40 but only knocked down 34 because he used his baby flop gun 221 fireball. I think he started head shooting them a little to late? Good shooting Rich. In small bore Gordon Lash shot a 40x40 and 7 of the little ones in UAS. Overall we had a good match despite the weather and low turnout and we thank everyone for following the social distancing and covid rules. We also incorporated the use of chamber flags for an additional safety precaution and that went very well with the new range commands and procedures. A huge thanks for your generous tips to the target setters who stuck it out through the rain storms, they done a great job! Hope to see everyone next month, till then, safe shooting, Steve
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